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I would like to make a submission regarding the change of definition of "marriage".  
This issue appears to be pushed by a minority interest group who love to indulge themselves on same 
sex marriage. 
In my opinion, "marriage" has its traditional meaning for a long time. Most people in the world 
understand marriage is between a man and a woman. Those who love same sex already have their 
rights protected by different laws in our society already. What they are trying to do is no more than 
imposing their opinion on the majority through our political system.  
I believe our Members Parliament should spend more time on improving our health system, road 
system, education system and other challenges facing our State rather than spending time to 
entertain the opinion of some self indulging people. Rather than setting up committee and try to put 
the issue through the Parliament, we may as well carry out a poll to get the opinion of every citizen. 
Arguments against changing the definition of "marriage" is well known including children deserve to 
have a father and a mother. The Federal Government has already voted against it last year. I am 
dismayed at our Parliament would still set up a committee to consider this trivial issue. To me, it is a 
waste of taxpayers' money. 


